
Uptown Construction Update 

March 10, 2017 
 

Post Oak Boulevard – North Segment Construction / 610 to San Felipe 

 

• Storm sewer work on the southbound side of Post Oak Boulevard between 610 and San Felipe 

continues to progress. 

• The week beginning March 13th will see the start of paving on the southbound roadway of Post 

Oak Boulevard, between 610 and San Felipe 

• Work continues on the 21” and 24” sanitary sewer lines on the south bound lanes near and under 

610 through the month of March. 

• The removal of trees and the street sign ring at the intersection of San Felipe and Post Oak 

Boulevard will occur this weekend beginning Saturday morning, February 18. 

• Centerpoint, AT&T and other contractors continue the adjustment and relocation work in the 

area. 

 

Post Oak Boulevard – Middle Segment Construction / San Felipe to Westheimer 

• Work continues on the set of stainless steel arches at the intersection of Post Oak Boulevard and 

Locke Lane. 

 

Post Oak Boulevard – South Segment Construction / Westheimer to Richmond 

• Work has begun on the set of stainless steel arches at the Manhattan Condos and Hidalgo Pond. 

  

   

 

  

 

  

   

 


